
Wingham Primary School  

W/b 22nd April 2024  

Welcome back to the summer term! It has been  

lovely to hear the children talk about their new      

topics, they have come back with such excitement. 

Already we have been skateboarding and in Year 1, 

a  tractor visit  from one of our parents. Thank you. 

Uniform: Please can all parents check any school 

uniform you have at home to make sure the items 

belong to your child. We have a few children who 

have PE hoodies that are names which have gone 

missing. 

Mrs Blench “If anyone has any small plant pots 

please can you donate them to Reception Class… 

thank you!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Thursday 25th April—Year 1—Nonington Farm visit 

Monday 6th May—Bank Holiday 

W.C 13th May—Year 6 Sat’s Week 

W.C 20th May—Enterprise week 

Friday24th May—Enterprise Fair 

Friday 24th May—3.20pm End of Term 5 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

 

Wingham  National Target  

18.03.24 94.2% 

25.03.24 94.2% 

95% 

Wingham Attendance  


